
WBAL 
THE WBAL BROADCASTING COMPANY BALTIMORE 

February 14, 1939 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Penna. 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

This will acknowledge 
your reception report of February 2nd 
reporting reception of WBAL in your 
location. 

Thanking you for your 
interest and the information contained, 
I am 

GWC:err 

Very sincerely yours, - ;/ 

G. W. Cooke 
Chief Engineer 

BALTIMORE'S POWERFUL VOICE - 10,000 WATT S 


